
 

 

  

 

Week beginning 25/09/23 

‘Two Homes’ by Claire Masurel 

 

 

Please bring to school: 

• A book bag (every day)  

• A water bottle (every day)  

• A waterproof coat (every day)  

• A spare change of clothes (every day) (These can stay on your child’s peg in a 
draw string bag) 

• Nappies and wipes if required (every day)  

• A packed lunch if required 
(Can we please advise you that we are a nut free school; no nuts or products that 
contain nuts including Nutella chocolate spread. No popcorn or skewers and grapes and 
cherry tomatoes must be sliced in half or quartered if very big, thank you.) 

 

This week we will be: 
• Looking at different homes we could live in 

• Drawing our own family and pets 

• Introduction to Ten Town and learning 

about the number ‘0’ 

• Creating a home using junk modelling 

materials 

 

Other Information  

Thank you for encouraging your child to enter the setting independently; this enables us to 

embed nursery routines quickly which helps the children to settle ready for the day ahead. 

Could we please ask you to refrain from standing at the windows once you have left your 

child though as this is very unsettling for some of the children. Also, if you have not already 

done so, could you please send in a family photograph for an activity next Wednesday. 

 

Many thanks                                                                                                         
The Nursery Team   

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 28th September Nursery individual and sibling photos (please remember to 

    return the slip if you require a sibling photo) 

Wednesday 11th October Nursery Harvest Festival (more information to follow in due

    course) 

 

 

 

 

 


